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PRESS RELEASE   

June 1, 2018 
 

Joe Cattell, PE, PS, Geauga County Engineer, announced 

the start/continuance of construction on the following roads in Geauga County. 
 

Roadway Construction Projects 
 

 

 

 Jug Street and Grove Road in Troy Township. Asphalt resurfacing from the Portage 

County line to U.S. 422.  Traffic will be maintained. 

 

 Bundysburg Road Drainage Improvements in Parkman Township. Road culvert 

replacements from S.R. 88 to the Trumbull County line. Road will be closed, detour will 

be posted. 

 

 Laser Drive Reconstruction in Chester Township. Reconstruction by cement 

stabilization including asphalt resurfacing.  Road will be closed. 

 

 Cedar Road in Chester Township. Asphalt Resurfacing from U.S. 306 to Sperry Road. 

Traffic will be maintained. 

 

 Heath Road, in Chester and Munson Townships. Asphalt Resurfacing from U.S. 322 to 

Kim Drive. Work is scheduled to begin on/about May 31
st
.  Traffic will be maintained. 

 

 Claridon Troy Road in Burton Township. Asphalt Resurfacing from Burton Village to 

Taylor Wells Road. Work is scheduled to begin on/about June 11
th
. Traffic will be 

maintained. 

 

 Auburn Road in Auburn Township.  Asphalt Resurfacing from Washington Street to 

Franks Road. Work is scheduled to begin on/about June 4
th
.  Traffic will be maintained 

 

 

 

For further information regarding County Roadway Construction Projects, 

 Please call 440.279.1800 or  

visit our website:  

http://www.co.geauga.oh.us/Departments/Engineer/Projects.aspx 
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